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30/10/2022  11:15:202022/2597/P WREP Michael Rose Dear Sirs,

We are concerned that the proposed new roof extension does not adequately take into account the proximity 

and relative heights of our adjacent building, Old Hall Lodge which we own and occupy. There is already a 

large height difference between the rooflines of the two properties. 

The proposed roof extension further raises the parapet which will decrease the visible sky component from 

within Old Hall Lodge, also resulting in reduced outlook and enjoyment of the garden (including reduction of 

evening sunlight to the rear of the garden.)

A report demonstrating that the proposal will not impact beyond BRE thresholds will be welcome.

Kind regards

Michael and Inga Rose
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